
Attendance: 

87% 
Week 2 & 3 

DIARY DATES 

Tuesday 14th 

August 

Wakakirri 

Friday 17th August 

Assembly 

Friday 24th August 

Book Week Parade 

27th – 31st August 

R-5 Swimming 

Friday 7th 

September 

SCHOOL  

CLOSURE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

9th  August  2018 
 

 
 

Dear Parents, Caregivers and Community Members, 
 
This term is shaping up to be an exciting one with many whole school 
events and celebrations.  
One of the highlights of our school calendar is Book Week. The theme 
for Book Week in 2018 is ‘Find your Treasure’. An incredible story can 
feel like treasure when it captures your interest and your imagination. 
Sometimes however we may pick up a book that does not appeal and we 
need to continue to hunt for our next inspiring read. Of course we all have 
our favourite books with pirates who are always searching for treasure and 
we have all imagined finding that pot of gold at the end of the rainbow. Books 
themselves can be seen as treasures as they bring to us the gift of being able to transport us into other 
worlds. Do you have a favourite book that you enjoy sharing with others? Book Week is a time when 
we celebrate the sharing of the treasure of a book with our children.  
Our Book Week Committee has been busy planning some engaging 
activities for our students in Week 5. You are also welcome to join us for a 
special Book Week Assembly on August 24th at 9:10am. Students are 
invited to dress up in costumes for Book Week based on a character from 
a book or story they treasure. This can be in the form of a mask or a 
simple costume. 
It is important that we as adults take the time to share the treasure of 
reading books with our children. We need to model reading to our 
children, maybe through reading a newspaper, a recipe or novel. It is also 
important that we make it a priority to read aloud to our children each 
day and remember that when we do this it is about having fun, the magic 
or treasure of story and sharing the love of beautiful books.  
One of the treasured times that I spend with my youngest daughter each 
week is when we visit our local library. This is a time of discovery, when 
we each take the time to seek out new treasures in the form of a new 
book, dvd or magazine. Then it is about sharing our new discoveries 
together, curling up to transport ourselves into other worlds. Think about 
joining your local library and making it a part of your family’s routine. This 
is a simple, free activity which can bring unlimited joy to your family’s life. 
Next week our Year 6/7 classes will be participating in Wakakirri at the Adelaide Entertainment Centre. 
Wakakirri is Australia’s Largest Performing Arts Event for Schools. Each year schools across Australia 
create Story Dances for Wakakirri that reflect student’s thoughts, ideas and aspirations. Our Story 
Dance this year centres around the theme of how we can care for our local environment with an effort 
to reduce rubbish to protect our marine animals and birds. 
Have a good week. 
 
Kind regards 

Catherine  
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OPEN  MORNING 
 

You and your child 
are invited to  

Christies Beach Primary School’s 
Open Morning 

for 
2019 Reception students 
Tuesday 14th August 2018 

9:00-10:30am in Rooms 7 and 8 
 

Morning Tea, school tour and fun activities with 
Reception teachers 

RSVP: 8382 1511 by Friday 10th August 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SCHOOL FEES AND ACCOUNT 

PAYMENTS 
 
There are still a number of families who have not paid, 
or made arrangements, to pay the school fees. The 
table below outlines the school card income limits for 
2018 school card eligibility. This is based on last year’s 
earnings. If you believe you are eligible for school 
card, forms are available on the school website, or 
from the Front Office. Many families have indicated 
that they have applied online. Unfortunately, not all 
online applicants have not been forwarded to me and 
therefore I have been unable to finalise your 
applications. If you believe this may have happened to 
you, please do not hesitate to come and see me. If 
you are not eligible, please make arrangements for 
payment at the EARLIEST opportunity. DECD 
Guidelines, state that Final Notices are to be sent to 
families, and following this, DECD Debt Collection is to 
be effected. To avoid this, please contact me, Naomi 
Ryan in the front office to discuss your account. We 
are unable to provide payment plans and options to 
parents who do not request this facility and would like 
every opportunity to help families avoid further action 
by DECD. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Naomi Ryan 

 

OTHER FINANCE NEWS 
 
We are currently implementing a few changes in the 
front office and uniform shop to hopefully better 
serve the school community and streamline office 
processes. As of Monday 20th August 2018, the 
UNIFORM SHOP will be run via an order system. Order 
forms will be held in the Front Office (and attached to 
this newsletter), which you can complete with your 
child’s name, class and item / size needed. Orders will 
then be filled and can be collected the following 
working day and paid for at the Finance Office. All 
payments and collections will be receipted at the 
front office between 8.30-9.30 daily. We ask that you 
please support us with these changes and we 
welcome any feedback you may have. Thank you 

Naomi Ryan 
 

BOOK  WEEK  2018 
 

 
 

The theme for Book Week this year is  
Find Your Treasure. 

We will be celebrating Book Week in Week 5. 
The classrooms will be treated to a special visit from 

the Noarlunga Library. 
We will also be having a special Book Week  Parade on 

Friday 24th August at 9.10am in the Gym  
Dig through your treasure chest to find a costume and 

join in the Book Week Parade! 
 

SCHOOL  CLOSURE  DAY 
 

Please note that our School Closure Day for the Royal 

Adelaide Show is FRIDAY 7th  SEPTEMBER. 

Please do not send your children to school on this day. 



SPECIAL  VISITOR 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
On Wednesday we had a special visitor to our school.  
Former Adelaide Crows player and House Rules 
contestant, Jared Petrenko. 
 

CHRISTIES  BEACH  HIGH  SCHOOL  

PRINCIPALôS  TOUR 

 
WEDNESDAY 15th  AUGUST, 

9.30AM & 3.30PM 
Christies Beach High School invites prospective year 7 
students and their families to tour our school. Meet 
our teachers and students, learn about our holistic 
approach to teaching and learning, explore our 
impressive grounds and expanding facilities. 
For more information please phone (08) 8329 9700 
 

CHRISTIES BEACH AUSKICK 

CENTRE 
 

Starting: Term 3, Monday 20th of August from 
3:30pm 

Where: Christies Beach PS- Cnr of Price St & Beach Rd 

Program Cost: $75 or $25 with the ORS Voucher 
$25 if you have already done Auskick this year 

 O.R.S voucher is accessed through your Medicare 
number (10 digit card number + child's reference) 

 
For more information head to the website below! 
play.afl/auskick 
 

FATHERôS  DAY  STALL 
 
The Father’s Day Stall will be held on Thursday 23rd 
August.  Payment is due no later than the 20th August 
and is to be paid to Michelle in Front Office. 
QKR is not available.  Thanks. 
 

R ï 5  SWIMMING 
 
Reminder that the R – 5 Swimming will be held in 
week 6, Monday 27th – Friday 31st August. 
Payment to Michelle in Front Office no later than 
Friday 17th August. 
 

MARION  CULTURAL  CENTRE  

EXCURSION 
 

 
 

On Tuesday, I had the pleasure of taking a group of 
Year 7 students to Marion Cultural Centre to 
participate in a program run by Reconciliation 
SA, ‘Generations of Change’. This was an an 
empowering event where all the students explored 
what they, as individuals,  can do to respond to 
racism. The theatre group ActNow presented 
an interactive performance focused on addressing, 
preventing and building resilience against racism. I 
was really proud of the way our students contributed 
to the discussions, performance and personal 
reflection throughout the day. We look forward to 
sharing our learning with the school community in the 
near future. Thanks to Merrilyn for coming with us on 
the day      

Jess Baxter 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Revamped Room 15 
 
Students in room 14 have been enjoying the revamped room 15 in the Middle 
Primary block. Students now have a quiet place to read and work, and a place to 
unwind from a long week working hard. The students in both room 14 and 18 put 
forward their ideas about how their learning needs could be met in room 15. 


